
From: Cherry, Brian K 
Sent: 3/17/2012 11:34:07 AM 
To: 'pac@cpuc.ca.gov' (pac@cpuc.ca.gov) 
Cc: 
Bcc: 
Subject: FW: 

Redacted 

Back under control. 

Frnm.|Redacted 
Sent: Saturday, March 17, 2012 11:25 AM 
To: SF_Update 
Subject: FW: Redacted 

(Update: The SFFD has been released and the streets have been reopened 
to traffic. Our crews are still on-site investigating the cause of the incident. At this point, it 
appears to be a secondary cable failure. There are no customers outages in the area and the 
scene is safe and secure at this time. 

Redacted 

prom: Redacted 
Sept- -Qqti irrlgw 

Redacted 
March 17, 2012 11:03 AM 

To: 
Subject: Re:|Redacted 

_yi; SFJJpdate 

Gov Rel has updated CCSF OES and notified the District Supervisor. 

From:lRedacted 

Sent: Saturday, March 17, 2012 10:53 AM 
To: SFJJpda 
Subject: FW: Redacted 

Redacted . 
Upon arrival, Cable-men confirmed that we had an electrical failure of 

an unknown origin in the manhole. There is not an active fire in the manhole, and the residual 
smoke is no longer emanating from the manhole. The manhole cover was dislodged but 
remained in the manhole casting. The SFFD is on-site and the streets have been closed to 
through traffic. M&C On-call supervisor as well as a M&C UG is enroute to assist with 
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investigation. 

Redacted 

Redacted From: 
Sent: Saturday, March 17, 2012 10:36 AM 
To: SF_Update 
Subject: Redacted 

All, 

Red 3 cted We have an unconfirmed report of a manhole explosion a] SFFD is 
standing by the incident. We have no reports of outages in the area. Restoration personnel are 
enroute. More to come. 

Redacted 
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